Welcome to 2018! 
I hope you are having a magical start to the new year!! MO is moving ever closer to a magical swim and dive season!
There is a great opportunity for you to be involved with the Monona Swim and Dive Club and/or the All City Swim meet!
Do you love Chuck-A-Duck? Do you enjoy helping our local community? Do you have some fundraising ideas? If so, we are looking for you (and your friends)! We are in need of an individual or group of individuals to lead our Second Harvest fundraising efforts. We have vacancies to coordinate efforts for both the Monona Swim and Dive team as well as for the All City Swim meet.
The All City Swim League pools have a long history of helping Madison-area children, families and individuals who struggle with hunger through an annual food/fund drive.
The All City Swim Meet Food/Fund Drive Challenge is held throughout the summer swim season, and for Second Harvest Foodbank, the timing couldn’t be better. Families whose children receive free/reduced-price school meals must find alternatives during summer break, and this can increase the demand upon Second Harvest’s partner agencies and programs during the summer.
Let’s continue our team’s tradition of contributing to this great cause and lead the way in the All City Swim League this summer!
Please contact Rhonda Holler-Steenhagen (rhollersteenhagen@gmail.com) or Anne Saloma (saloma06@gmail.com) if you have questions or an interest in this awesome opportunity!
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